
State of Florida 

 
 

DATE: April 1, 2016 

TO: Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Martha F. Barrera, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Docket Number 150269-WS - Application for limited proceeding water rate 

increase in Marion, Pasco, and Seminole Counties, by Utilities, Inc. of Florida. 

 

 

 Please place the attached correspondence from Chairman Julie I. Brown to Senator 

Simpson and Speaker-Designate Corcoran in the referenced docket file. 
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